
Original Message----- 
From: Danny Lee [mailto:abqdan@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, August 21, 2017 1:04 PM 
To: Charles McClendon <CMcClendon@cathedralcity.gov> 
Subject: In support of SHenry map 
 
Please pass my comments on to the council: 
 
 
I write in support of Mayor Henry's draft for election districts. While we might all wish that this was not 
even necessary, given the legal threats, and the directions from demographers and civil rights law, I 
think this, of all four remaining options, best represents the needs of our community. The Mayor 
benefits from decades of familiarity with our neighborhoods, both as a politician and as a police Chief. 
Given that there seems to be no specific advantages in the other options presented, and that his draft 
meets the legal requirements, and considering this will be an interim mapping until the next census is 
completed, I fully support his work in this area. 
 
 
 
Regards, 
 
Danny Lee 
 
67853 Pamela Lane. 
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